
 
 
 

 
 

             Dear Branch Leaders, 

          As this Triennium ends and the next begins, thank you for all your support and  

            fellowship throughout our Mothers' Union. 

  We have had another tremendous year caring for others. 

  Our theme for the next 3 years is "Join us Join in", let's try to grow our  

  membership whilst serving the Lord, having fun and great fellowship. 

  A very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

             Love Margy 

 

 


